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I oppose much of this as there is little reasoning as to making energy Oregon is 

leaving itself behind. Having code to creating the infrastructure is one thing, and all 

fine with that. However, everything being centered on what is found in nature, be it 

methane from cow farts being so dangerous, I would point out that vegans are just as 

dangerous and just as guilty for the same farting and forcing to notify neighbors what 

someone in their neighborhood is doing is really no one's business. If such notice is 

required, then perhaps this is a complete waste of time and should not happen.  

 

If energy is to be made, then perhaps nuclear should be made legal once again. 

Oregon is not doing well in energy area, depending on other states for energy as it is. 

Oregon keeps cutting out energy sources, development, and refusing to fix the 

growing problem while enforcing EV sales. What sense is that? Everyone energy bills 

be skyrocketing in the process to the point that no one will be able to keep a lightbulb 

or frig running. Energy prices have almost doubled in less than 5 years, practically, 

making Oregon more and more hostile to live. As it is, Oregon plans to dismantle city 

by city banning natural gas, such as Eugene. This is only a waste of time.  

 

Tony 


